
Two free Speech Link twilight sessions will be hosted by Heather 
Stevens, speech and language therapist, on:  

 November 24th 3.30-5.00 
 December 1st 3.30-5.00 

You are required to attend both sessions. If you wish to register, please 
contact the Help Desk on 0 333 577 0784. Registration is limited to one 
booking per school, although of course there is no limit on the number of 
school staff watching this session at the same monitor.  

 

The Special Edition of The Link magazine was posted FREE to your UK 
primary school this week! We have put together this special edition to 
provide practical support for schools in narrowing the SLCN attainment 
gap, that has undoubtedly widened, due to Covid disruption. To read the 
digital version, click here: https://speechandlanguage.info/the-link-
magazine 
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